
  BROOKLYN  PUBLIC  SCHOOL 

Your Local School by the Hawkesbury River 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 
Opportunity Class Placement 2023 

I would like to update you on the modified timeline 

for Year 5 opportunity class entry in 2023. 
 

The Opportunity Class Placement Test was 

conducted on Thursday 28 July 2022 in 1056 test 

centres across NSW. 
 

The results are expected to be released to parents 

and schools in late October 2022. 
 

Parents have been advised that as soon as the 

placement outcome information is prepared, they 

will receive an email asking them to login to their 

application dashboard to view their child's 

outcome. 
 

Key dates to be aware of for remaining stage of 

the OC process: 
 

Late October 2022 – Placement outcome 

information is sent to parents and schools. Parents 

with offers must respond within two weeks. 
 

From late October 2022 – Parents accept or 

decline offers. Offers made from the reserve list. 
 

27 January 2023 – At 5pm, students with 

accepted offers are withdrawn from the reserve 

list. 

 

Uncle Laurie Visit 

On Monday 8th August students participated in an 

incursion led by local Aboriginal Elder Uncle 

Laurie. Uncle Laurie is extremely passionate about 

sharing his culture with others and assisting to 

broaden people's understanding of Aboriginal 

culture and the Guringai peoples.  The incursion 

began with Uncle Laurie sharing an 

Acknowledgement of Country and a smoking 

ceremony. Students then had a lesson in 

boomerang throwing and an opportunity to try out 

their own skills. A variety of Aboriginal artefacts 

were shared with the students and Uncle Laurie 

shared about the artefact's history and purpose. 

The incursion concluded with all students 

collaborating with Uncle Laurie to create a 

sandstone carving of a stingray, the totem for our 

local area. This carving can now be viewed in the 

bush tucker garden by the yarning circle (the fish). 

A great time was had by all and we are very 

grateful to Uncle Laurie for sharing his 

knowledge, passion and time with us. 

Week 6—Book Week 

Fri 26 Aug HZSS—Soccer 

Week 7 

Wed 31 Aug Children’s Writers’ Festival 

Thurs 1 Sept Father’s Day Stall 

Fri 2 Sept 
Father’s Day Breakfast 
HZSS—Soccer 

What’s Coming Up Later in Term 3 

Mon 5 Sept Primary Ethics Class begins 

Tues 13 Sept 5th Mooney CAPA Concert 

Fri 23 Sept Last Day of Term 3 
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STEAM Classes 

This term, all students have been participating in 

STEAM classes with Sammut Education as part of 

our Science and Technology curriculum. Students 

have been participating in a variety of lessons, 

providing a wonderful introduction to coding. 

Kindergarten and Year 1 has been working with 

Indies, exploring and investigating how these small 

robots move and respond to different commands. 

Stage 2 and Stage 3 have been working with 

Ozobots, exploring and investigating how they 

respond to colour. Stage 3 is now beginning to use 

computers to code and control the robots. It has 

been a wonderful opportunity for the students, and 

we are looking forward to continuing this program 

in Term 4. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hornsby Zone Athletics Carnival 

Early on Friday morning, a group of 14 excited 

Brooklyn Public School students headed down 

the motorway to the Sydney Academy of Sport at 

Narrabeen for the Hornsby Zone Athletics 

Carnival.  The weather was challenging, with 

bursts of sunshine and intermittent rain showers 

throughout the day. This did not deter the 

students, who skillfully represented Brooklyn PS 

in track and field events with Ani, Elizabeth and 

Locklan competing in both categories.  It was a 

great day and the students displayed excellent 

sportsmanship and outstanding school spirit. The 

depth of talent at Brooklyn PS was evident when 

you consider we had 17 students selected to 

compete from a school of 67. That is over one 

quarter of our school. 
 

Congratulations to Frank, Harry, Blaire, Lilli, Ani, 

Locklan, Finlay, Aston, Roland, Charlotte, Abbie, 

Elizabeth, Ethan and Caleb who competed on the 

day. Finally, a big thank you to Sam from Bus 

Central Coast who negotiated the Sydney traffic 

to get us safely to and from the carnival.   

 



Book Fair 

Over the next 2 weeks we will be hosting a 

Scholastic Book Fair in the Library. Students will 

have the opportunity to explore a huge range of 

affordable books featuring characters and subjects 

they love and want to read about. From newly 

released books and bestsellers to award-winning 

titles and perennial favourites. During our Library 

lessons this week students will be able to explore 

all of the books that are on offer and bring home a 

wish list of items they might like to purchase. In 

week 7, students can return the wish list and after 

making a purchase online can take home the 

books.  

 
 

Writers’ Festival 

Next Wednesday, 31 August, Brooklyn PS will 

host the Brooklyn/Cowan Writers’ Festival (8th 

Edition).  The theme is ‘Dreaming with eyes 

open’.  This is an all day event and students are 

encouraged to dress up as their favourite story 

character.  Please see the school’s note on the 

next page of this newsletter.  This note was also 

sent home with students today. 

 

Public Speaking Competition 

Preparation for this year’s Public Speaking 

Competition will begin next week from Monday 

29th  August, with all Brooklyn PS students to 

prepare a speech over two weeks. The theme for 

this year is ‘What is the greatest thing ever 

invented?’  Some possible interpretations may 

include: a kitchen utensil, something you can 

read, see, hear or taste, a form of transport, a 

technology invention, or something else you think 

of.  A note will go home soon with students, 

outlining all details. 

 

 

Kelly Cartwright 

Principal 



 
 



3/2/1B Mathematicians 

3/2/1B students have had some exciting Maths lessons recently.  

 

We have been learning to predict and measure capacity and volume of different containers. We spent a 

sunny afternoon in the sandpit experimenting with, and comparing different sized cylinders by filling them 

with sand. We had to work out if the first cylinder had a greater or lesser capacity than the second 

cylinder. Students really enjoyed the time in the sun and exploring being a mathematician in an outside 

environment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been exploring how to partition tricky shapes by splitting them into smaller shapes and 

playing the Hexagon Hopper game together. We have been learning to identify and label different 2D 

shapes and are beginning to look at different angles. 

  



  

Community News                                                  DISCLAIMER  
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of our school. While Brooklyn Public School is selective in the 
advertisements it runs, parents are advised to use their own discretion in supporting these services. 


